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March 9, 2020 

VIA ELECTRONIC AND COURIER DELIVERY 
Debra A. Howland, Director 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301 

Re: Docket No. OW 18-101, Pennichuck East Utility, Inc. 
Petition for Approval of Special Contract for Woodmont Commons 
Supplemental Petition for Approval 

Dear Director Howland: 

Marcia A. Brown 
Attorney at Law 

Enclosed please find for filing an original and six copies of Pennichuck East Utility, 
Inc.' s supplemental petition for approval of its special contract with Pillsbury Realty 
Development, LLC for the Woodmont Commons development in the Town of 
Londonderry. Thank you in advance for your assistance with this filing. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (603) 219-4911 or 
at mab@nhbrownlaw.com. 

Very Truly Yours, 

Marcia A. Brown 
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